
Policy Committee Meeting 
January 23, 2017 
High School Auditorium – 9:45PM 
 
Committee Members Present:  Michael Rullo, Michelle Noyes, Stephanie Quick, Michael 
Rhodes 
 
 
Superintendent Rullo handed out a NYSSBA listing of mandated policies.  As a first order of 
business, committee members were asked to compare the NYSSBA listing to our current 
policies.  Each committee member self-selected a portion of policies to review.  Mrs. Darlene 
Noyes to provide each committee member a table of contents containing our current policies. 
 
Committee members felt that we should look at some of the oldest policies first to see if they are 
still applicable. 
 
Next meeting set for February 6, 2017 @ 4:00PM in the District Office Conference Room. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00PM. 
 
 
 
Darlene M. Noyes 
District Clerk 
 


